
 
SPONSOR AN AFGHAN ORPHAN 

Afghan Women’s 
Mission has 

partnered with 
Charityhelp.org to 
enable donors like 

you to sponsor 
orphans housed in 

RAWA’s 
orphanages. 

 
Please visit 

charityhelp.org 
to sign up. 

 
Visit www.rawa.org to 

learn more about 
RAWA’s orphanages. 
International aid groups 
estimate that 28,000 
children live on the 
streets of Kabul alone. 
A recent Nations 
Children's Fund survey 
found that two out of 
every three children 
interviewed had seen 
someone killed during 
the fighting in Kabul. 
Seven in 10 had lost a 
close relative to the war. 

The extraction of human 
organs, mainly kidneys, 
from refugee children is 
rampant in Afghan 
refugee camps in 
Pakistan. Afghan 
children of eight or nine 
years of age are 
subjected to sexual 
violence, are beaten, 
and forced into child 
labor.  Many turn to 
begging or crime to 
survive. A lack of 
medical facilities and 
adequate nutrition 
means that children are 
frequently the first to 
succumb to the ravages 
of infectious diseases.  
 
It is not unheard-of for 
desperate parents to 
sell their own children 
because they are not 
able to feed and clothe 
them. Some have even 
killed their children 
rather than subject them 
to lives of abject misery.

http://www.rawa.org/

